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Olde-fashioned May Fair fun returns to Strathfield 

April 1, 2016 | Filed under2016,Lifestyle & Food | Posted by Mitchell 

On Saturday May 7 at Strathfield Square, Strathfield, the 2016 Annual “Olde Fashioned” 

May Fun Fair is being hosted by Strathfield Chamber of Commerce, Strathfield 

Australians of Indian Sub-Contintental Heritage, the Rotary Club of Strathfield, 

Strathfield Korean Business Association and the Korean Society of  Sydney. 

The aim of the 2016 Seventh Annual 

“Olde Fashioned” May Fun Fair is to 

showcase Strathfield as a lively, fun 

and safe place to visit on a regular 

basis to meet people to have a meal at 

one of the many restaurants or to come 

and transact their business in matters 

such as banking, medical, legal and 

shopping. 
Pat Drummond 

When you go to other Fairs & Festivals 
you spend your money either on 

rides/activities or food or both. When you attend the “Olde Fashioned” May Fun Fair you spend 
your money once on Food and/or Drink in a sponsors shop and you receive tickets to go on the 
Traffic Jam Ride or a turn on the laughing clowns or on any of the other rides or a turn on the 
other activities. 
 The MC for the Event is Mr Pat Drummond, (pictured), Australian singer and songwriter 
and 2016 Winner Tamworth Lifetime Achievement Award. Performances throughout the day 
include: Santa Sabina College; Salvation Army Band; Strathfield Musical Society; Swing To It 
Sydney; Expressions Group – Bollywood Dancing; Drawbridge – a KPOP Band and Star Dust 
Children’s Show 
 A selection of the Community Groups that will be stallholders at the 2016 Seventh Annual 
“Olde Fashioned” May Fun Fair are: BPW Strathfield, the NSW Police from Flemington Local 
Area Command, Eurella Community Services, Strathfield Men’s Shed, Rotary Club of 
Strathfield, St John Ambulance, Scouts Australia – Burwood Group, Western Suburbs Lapidary 
Club. 
SUPPORT FROM ROTARIANS ON THE DAY IS SOUGHT TO OPERATE THE ROTARY WHEEL 

AND SERVE SAUSAGE SANDWICHES BETWEEN 10AM AND 4PM. 
     SECONDARY SCHOOL INTERACT MEMBERS FROM TWO HIGH SCHOOLS ASSISTING 

http://www.burwoodscene.com.au/category/2016/
http://www.burwoodscene.com.au/category/lifestyle-and-food/
http://www.burwoodscene.com.au/author/mitchell/
http://www.burwoodscene.com.au/2016/04/olde-fashioned-may-fair-fun-returns-strathfield/img_5016med/


 

 

 

Rotarians Against Malaria 

 

ROTARY COIN COLLECTION 

 

A PROJECT OF THE  ROTARY 

CLUB 

HELP ROTARY TO SAVE LIVES BY 

DONATING YOUR UNWANTED FOREIGN 

COINS AND NOTES TO ENABLE US TO BUY 

AND DISTRIBUTE BED NETS, ARRANGE 

MEDICAL AID AND SPONSOR RESEARCH 

INTO THE PREVENTION OF MALARIA IN 

THE SOUTH PACIFIC 

COINS CAN BE TAKEN TO THE  

BENDIGO BANK HOMEBUSH 

Rochester Street, opposite Public School 

 

 



 

 

ANNIVERSARIES THIS WEEK     
These ladies will celebrate their birthdays: 
April 21: Adria Bott           April 23: Patricia Giammarco       
April 24: Sue Leftwich     April 25: Olga Pitt          April 25: Johanna Alvaro 
 
STRATEGY 360 4.4/90   The final quarter of this Rotary Year Strategy 
Profiles is included with this newsletter 
. 
MITCHELL JORDAN’S ADDRESS OF LAST WEEK   For those unable to 
be present at the Wednesday night Club Meeting of last week, Burwood 
Scene Journalist, Mitchell Jordan has uploaded his speech to the 
newspaper Website: www.burwoodscene.com.au  He spoke about why 
travel is good for you. 
 
CLUB SERVICE ABOVE SELF AWARD    The annual opportunity is now 
available for members to honour a Rotarian who it is believed has 
provided “community” SERVICE ABOVE “ him/her” SELF.  
An acknowledgement of nominations deemed suitable for the award will 
be made at  The Club CHANGEOVER on Saturday 25th June, 2016. 
PDG David Croft will consider the nominations received throughout May, 
2016. An email Submission to David  of no more than twenty five words by 
May 31 is required. 
 
ROTARY FOUNDATION NEWS  District Governor Elect Stephen 
Humphreys has announced that he will fund a Global Grant Scholar for 
the 2016-2017 Rotary Year. The Grant, a maximum of US $30 000 is for 
one year and is to be applied to funding a graduate level course or 
research. The research must fall within one of Rotary’s six areas of focus. 
Go to www.rotary.org and enter global scholar in the search box.             
Entries close on 22nd April and should be forwarded to 
goranka.slavujevic@gmail.com Interviews for successful applicants will 
follow.  

 
The Club extends its thanks and appreciation to Johanna and Domenico 
Alvaro for their hospitality and generosity in opening their Bowral home to 

Club members last Sunday 
 

THIS WEEK     Strathfield Rotarian, Dr. Prabat Sinha, a general 
practitioner in Strathfield of many years standing, on the topic of ‘Defeat 
Diabetes, the Secret Killer’ 

http://www.burwoodscene.com.au/
http://www.rotary.org/
mailto:goranka.slavujevic@gmail.com

